TOWN OF WAREHAM
Board of Assessors

54 Marion Rd
Wareham, Massachusetts 02571

Steven F. Curry, MAA, Chairman
James M. McCahill
Telephone: {508} 291-3160 Priscilla Porter
FAX: (508) 291-3167 John T. Donahue, MAA
Roxanne Lopes

Thursday, May 25, 2017 @ 5:00 pm

Present: Steven Curry, John Donahue, Roxanne Lopes, Mike McCahill, Priscilla Porter and Jacqui Nichols
Director of Assessing.

Jacqui updated the Board on the events of the office. The Office has posted for positions of Data
Collectors for the measure and list program. Interviews of the applicants were conducted on May 23"
and 24th. The posting will remain open for additional applicants. The office has begun the sales analysis
for the next fiscal year valuations.

The minutes of the May 11, 2017 of the regular and executive sessions were presented; a motion was
made by Priscilla Porter, seconded by John Donahue to accept as presented. The Board voted 4-0-1 to
approve with Mike abstaining due to his ahsence.

Monthly reports were reviewed, discussed and signed.

The Board discussed the letter of response to the owner of 41 Kingwood Street who met with the Board
at their last meeting. Corrections were made to the draft and will be mailed on Tuesday.

The Board entered into discussion of potential policies in regards to exemption applications going
forward. Several members hrought up concerns, members will think on the matter and re discuss at the
next meeting.

The next meeting of the Board is June 8, 2017 at 5:00 pm. The Board is on its summer schedule of
meeting once a month on the second Thursday in July, August and September.

Motion was made and seconded to adjourn, the board voted 5-0-0 at 5:32 pm.
| certify that the minutes of this meeting are true and correct to the best of my recollection.

Respectfully,

Steven Curry
Chairman/Clerk



